
  able 2425 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  able 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- {able},
 + content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
 much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  able 2427 # hikanoo {hik-an-o'-o}; from 2425; to enable, i.e.
qualify: -- make {able} (meet).[ql

  abroad 0864 # aphikneomai {af-ik-neh'-om-ahee}; from 575 and
the base of 2425; to go (i.e. spread) forth (by rumor): -- come
{abroad}.[ql

  come 0864 # aphikneomai {af-ik-neh'-om-ahee}; from 575 and the
base of 2425; to go (i.e. spread) forth (by rumor): -- {come}
abroad.[ql

  content 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ {content}, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  good 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, {good}, great, large, long (while), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  great 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, {great}, large, long (while), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  large 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, {large}, long (while), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  long 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, {long} (while), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  make 2427 # hikanoo {hik-an-o'-o}; from 2425; to enable, i.e.
qualify: -- {make} able (meet).[ql

  many 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), {many},
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  meet 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many,
{meet}, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  meet 2427 # hikanoo {hik-an-o'-o}; from 2425; to enable, i.e.
qualify: -- make able ({meet}).[ql

  much 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
{much}, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  pierce 1338 # diikneomai {dee-ik-neh'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
the base of 2425; to reach through, i.e. penetrate: -- {pierce}.
[ql

  security 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
much, {security}, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  sore 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
much, security, {sore}, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  sufficiency 2426 # hikanotes {hik-an-ot'-ace}; from 2425;
ability: -- {sufficiency}.[ql

  sufficient 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
much, security, sore, {sufficient}, worthy.[ql

  supplication 2428 # hiketeria {hik-et-ay-ree'-ah}; from a
derivative of the base of 2425 (through the idea of approaching
for a favor); intreaty: -- {supplication}.[ql

  while 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long ({while}), many,
meet, much, security, sore, sufficient, worthy.[ql

  worthy 2425 # hikanos {hik-an-os'}; from hiko [hikano or
hikneomai, akin to 2240] (to arrive); competent (as if coming in
season), i.e. ample (in amount) or fit (in character): -- able,
+ content, enough, good, great, large, long (while), many, meet,
much, security, sore, sufficient, {worthy}.[ql
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